
AAAMMMAAAZZZIIINNNGGG   AAAPPPRRRIIILLL   

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY SUNDAY 

  1: April Fools Day 
& Fun @ Work Day 
Play a “trick” that 
allows everyone 
involved to have fun 
too. 

2: Children’s Book 
Day 
Read to a child! 

3: Weed out Hate, Sow 
Seeds of Greatness 
Day  
Pull some weeds and 
remove hate from your 
speech. 
 

4: School Librarian 
Day 
Give a thank you note 
or make a donation 
to a school library. 

5: Easter 
Hide some eggs in a 
park or someone 
else’s house. Fill 
them with change or 
small toys & stickers 

6: Hostess Twinkie 
Day 
Grab a box and 
SHARE! 
 

7: No Housework 
Day 
Do some housework 
for someone else. 

8: Draw a picture of 
a Bird Day 
Grab some chalk & 
write out an 
uplifting message 
with a feathered 
friend 

9: Winston 
Churchill Day 
Share a quote: “We 
make a living by 
what we get, but 
we make a life by 
what we give.” 

10: National Siblings 
Day 
Be sure your brothers 
and sisters know you 
love them – biological 
or not. 

11: Barbershop 
Quartet Day 
Sing for someone, 
anyone. Alone or in a 
group, on a street 
corner or in private. 

12: Day one of 
National Library 
Week 
Visit your library, I’m 
sure they do 
awesome stuff  – get 
involved! 

13: Scrabble Day 
Spell out a note of 
love with scrabble 
tiles 
 

14: International 
Moment of 
Laughter Day 
Share a joke 
Or ten :) 

15: Titanic 
Remembrance Day  
Never Let Go, King 
of the World 

16: National High 
Five Day 
Reach your 
maximum high five 
potential – share 
your number! 

17: Haiku Poetry Day 
 
To show love to all 
Give generously of your 
Time, smiles, food, gifts, heart 

18: International 
Juggler’s Day 
 

19: National Garlic 
Day 
Handout Gum to 
friends & strangers 
 

20: Volunteer 
Recognition Day 
You all rock!!! Tell 
someone thank you 

21: Kindergarten 
Day 
Donate some 
supplies to a local 
classroom 

22: Earth Day  
clean-up outside 
 

23: Talk Like 
Shakespeare Day 
“Love all, trust a 
few, do wrong to 
none” 

24: Shirley MacLaine’s 
birthday 
She is a supporter of 
Adopt-A-Classroom 
 

25: Malaria 
Awareness Day 
Learn how you can 
help: 
imaginenomalaria.org 

26: National Pretzel 
Day 
Share some pretzels 
today! 
 

27: Tell a Story Day 
What’s your story? 
You may be the 
inspiration or 
encouragement for 
someone in need. 

28: Kiss Your Mate 
Day 
Make sure to show 
love to your most 
significant other. 

29: Denim Day 
Wear denim today 
because “There is no 
excuse to ignore 
rape.” 

30: Adopt a Shelter 
Pet Day 
Or just donate or 
volunteer – shelter 
pets need love too! 
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